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Carlton Primary Newsletter





Week Beginning: 8th October 2012





Issue no: 2





On 10th October we raised an amazing £522 for the Whittington Hospital. Thank you to everyone who donated so generously!





Parent Breakdowns


If for any reason you didn’t receive a breakdown of what your child is learning this term then please ask at the office and we will happily give you another copy!





Jacqueline Phelan








Dear Parents/Carers,


I hope that everyone has settled into our new school year. Things are going well at Carlton and all of our children have made a positive start to the year.


It’s with deep regret that I announce Mick Farrant has stepped down as Chair of Governors after over 20 years. Mick has been working tirelessly behind the scenes for Carlton and has been instrumental in many of its successes. He will be sorely missed. Mick will however remain on the Governing Body for the near future. On behalf of all the staff at Carlton, I would like to thank him again for his commitment to the school. Thank you also to Foyezur Miah who has stepped down as Vice-Chair. 


Our new Chair of Governors is Kate Jarman and our Vice-Chair is Noella-Castro (who is a parent at Carlton). 


I’m certain that they will make an effective team and the Carlton Governing Body will continue to flourish under their direction. 








Parent Governors





If you wish to speak to our parent governors about anything – they can all be contacted at the school. They are:


Ms Fay Clarke


Ms Murina Osman


Ms Noella Bello Castro


Ms Noorjahan Hussain





This term there will be elections for 2 Parent Governor vacancies. All parents/carers will be receiving information very soon!








Achievement for All
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Don’t let little worries become big ones!





If you need to speak to anyone or any member of staff please do not hesitate to make an appointment! We’re very happy to help.





Did you know?


The head teacher shows interested parents & carers around the school every Friday morning at 9.15am. 


Do you have a friend who is interested in sending their child to Carlton? If so, please encourage them to visit!








Attendance and Punctuality





At Carlton we make sure that we use every minute of the day to help children learn.


Please ensure that your child attends school each day and is on time. 


School starts at: 8.45am


School ends at: 3.30pm


Nursery ends at: 3.20pm


If you need to visit the doctor or the dentist we ask that where possible those appointments are made at the end of the day after school has finished. If this can’t be avoided then please bring an appointment card to the office!  Thank you





Late Book





If your child is late please remember to sign them in the late book when they arrive! 


This ensures that they are marked as being in school and ensures that they are counted in for school meals.





Each year Carlton School has set priorities that everybody works towards. They form our School Improvement Plan. Below are our priorities for this year; 


Priority 1:  Raised attainment in reading


Priority 2:  Raised attainment in writing


Priority 3:  Raised attainment in speaking and listening


Priority 4:  Raised attainment in mathematics


Priority 5:  Improved quality of provision and independent learning for higher attainers


Priority 6:  ICT Curriculum is good in every year group 


Priority 7:  Raised attainment in science and foundation subjects


Priority 8:  The school’s partnerships within the community and with other professionals are effective because they impact on outcomes for our children   








As part of the school policy; 


Please ensure that your children are in uniform each day. Most of the school uniform can be purchased at school.


Please see below for the uniform available:





Sweatshirt: £7.50/8.00/8.50


Cardigan: £9.50


Polo Shirt: £6.50/7.50


P.E. T-Shirt: £3.00


P.E. Shorts: £4.00


PACT folder: £3.00





Uniform is available in sizes 3/4, 5/6, 7/8, 9/10, 11/12 & 13yrs.


A reminder: the school now has a P.E. uniform. It is a plain white t-shirt and plain black shorts or jogging bottoms.


JEWELLERY


Please remember that jewellery is not to be worn at school.


The children can only wear watches and small stud earrings.














Coffee mornings


have changed


to Tuesday mornings


9 - 10.30am


All welcome!








School Priorities for the Coming Year





School Uniform
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